
 
 
Harvest Elementary is excited to announce an orchestra for the 2012-2013 school 
year! Orchestra will have 2 different classes. The first class will be a 
Tuesday/Thursday class for beginners and on Wednesday afternoon there will be 
an advanced class. The times will be from 3:30 until 4:30 on each of these days. The 
advanced class will be by audition only and anyone is welcome to the beginning 
class. This program is subject to enrollment in order to function. 
We will begin orchestra Tuesday October 2, 2012 in the music room. 
There will be a registration fee of $40.00 for the entire year. This fee will cover the 
students cost of music as well as any fieldtrips that we may take depending on 
readiness to perform and will include a Tee-Shirt.  
You may print the registration form and return it to Mrs. Johnson with the $40.00. 
The check needs to be made out to Harvest Elementary. I cannot accept checks 
written to me personally, they will be returned to you.  
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Student’s name_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Student’s Grade_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Instrument to be played____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Beginning or Advanced (please circle the class you want to be participating in) 
 
Parent’s signature ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Tuition Paid__________________________ 


